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Cc: Anthony Comeau <acomeau@natickma.org>, Bryan Leblanc <bleblanc@natickma.org>

Trish, 
As requested please find the attached plan indicating the proposed location of the storage structure.  The structure would
be placed behind the existing salt shed as viewed from Oak Street and would be of a similar size as the existing.  

The storage structure would be used to store fire hydrants, water pipe, water fittings, trench backfill for winter repairs,
equipment and the like.  Currently these water materials are stored outside exposed to the elements (and buried in
snow).  We are bursting at the seems at 75 West Street and at the Oak Street Pit.  This storage building will give us more
flexibility and allow us to store water materials in a more organized and sanitary way.

The 2017 Spring ATM funded the project.  

Thanks,
Jeremy

--  
Jeremy Marsette, PE
Director of Public Works
Town of Natick
75 West Street 
Natick, MA 01760
DPW Main #: 508-647-6550
Fax: 508-647-6560 
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